
 

DON’T MISS! 
 

Ice Lolly & 
Crisp Sale 

 
To celebrate the 

end of school,  
ice lollies and 

crisps will be on 
sale after school on 
Tuesday 18th July, 

in the school 
playground at pick 
up time, for all the 
children to enjoy! 

 
 

50p each 
 

Please send your 
children in with 
50p if they have 
after school club 
and would like to 

be included. 

St Kenelm’s School Association 

Raising funds to enhance learning 

Summer Term 2023 

We are coming to the end of the Summer Term! We hope all the children 

across the school have had a great year!  

We would like to say goodbye to all of our year 6s and wish them the best 

of luck with their next adventures with successful and happy academic 

years ahead! The year 6s have a final celebratory trip to the cinema and 

Pizza Hut on Monday! This has all been paid for with money raised by the 

PTA - all from the contributions and effort you have made as parents  

We, the PTA, have had a very successful 6 months with events and monies 

raised for all of our children at St Kenelm’s School. The Summer Fete alone 

raised a huge £1294.84! Thank you to all who volunteered to help - without 

you, it wouldn’t have been possible! Thank you also to all those who 

contributed prizes and, of course, to those who came…. enjoyed…. spent! 

IT DOESN’T STOP THERE! 

We have more plans next term, including a Halloween Disco, Christmas 

Bingo and more! Our next target is to raise money to bring the Trim Trail 

back to life! 

BUT…. WE NEED YOU! 

We are sadly losing some of our valued PTA members next term as 

their children are in year 6 and leaving school. 

We are a small group of parents and now need new members or 

volunteers to help out at individual events. If you think you could help 

us, then why not give it a try. Please contact us on: 

 sksa@st-kenelms.oxon.sch.uk 

mailto:sksa@stkenelms.oxon.sch.uk

